
SHAC MINUTES  

January 28, 2019 

 

SHAC meeting in the cafetorium at 5:15 with 9 members present. Everyone 

welcomed by Marcella Bilberry.  

“Sweet Rolls with your Sweetheart” will be served to parents and grandparents 

Thursday, February 14 for breakfast in the cafeteria. No charge for visitors.  

Staff development day Monday, February 18 for all Spur ISD employees. UMC 

employees will come to teach all the staff “Stop the Bleed” as to what to do in 

an emergency and first aid tips.  

Leslie Timmons from Voice of Hope will speak to grades 8-12 on February 20, 

9:45-10:45 about what to watch for concerning sex trafficking. The dangers and 

what to be aware of to stay safe will be discussed. 

The elementary will be raising money for diabetes this year. Tentatively a date 

is set for March 26. We would like more community and parent involvement. 

Ideas to walk at lunch or at the track field at 5:00 pm. Finalizations will be 

discussed and will be made. 

Other items that aren’t finalized are the sophomore CPR/AED class, speaker on 

dating violence, “Expect Respect”. Prom is May 4th with speaker and video to be 

presented about drinking and driving.  

With no other items on the agenda for discussion, meeting was adjourned at 

5:35. 

 

       Marcella Bilberry 

  

 


